Late Payment of Commercial Debts (Interest) Bill 2003
The Senate has referred the provisions of above Bill to the Economics Legislation Committee for inquiry and report by 29 October 2003. The purpose of the bill is to provide for interest to be levied on the late payment of commercial debts arising in relation to contracts for the supply of goods and services, and for related purposes.
The purpose of this letter is to draw your attention to the inquiry and to invite you to make a written submission on the above Bill.
The Committee is interested in receiving views from interested parties and would appreciate you referring this letter of invitation to any body you think would like to contribute to the inquiry.
Where possible, submissions should also be provided by email to economics.sen@aph.gov.au preferably in MS Word format. 

Submissions should be sent to: 

The Secretary

Senate Economics Legislation Committee 

Room SG.64 

Parliament House

CANBERRA  ACT  2600 
Information to assist in the preparation of submissions is enclosed or is available from the Secretariat telephone 02 6277 3540, facsimile 02 6277 5719.

Submissions become Committee documents and are only made public after a decision by the Committee. Persons making submissions should not release them without the approval of the Committee. Submissions are covered by parliamentary privilege but their unauthorised release is not. 

Should you require any further information in regard to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact the Secretariat on 02 6277 3540.

Yours sincerely

Dr Sarah Bachelard

Acting Committee Secretary
